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[ POEA ADVISORY NO. 10, S. 2014, May 25, 2014 ]

MERScoV CASE MONITOR AND REPORTORIAL REQUIREMENT
FOR HEALTHCARE WORKERS

Adopted: 25 May 2014
Date Filed: 20 June 2014

To further strengthen and step up efforts in containing MERScoV cases and protect
our Overseas Filipino Workers who, by the nature of their jobs are vulnerable and
exposed to MERScoV contamination, all agencies deploying healthcare workers to
the Middle East countries are hereby required to monitor the status of their
deployed workers in their respective workplaces.

MERScoV cases involving Filipino workers shall be IMMEDIATELY reported to the
Office of the Deputy Administrator for Welfare and Employment, this Administration.

Agencies are also required to coordinate with their employers on their MERScoV
control and precautionary programs and measures for the safety of their workers,
including Filipino staff, and same shall be similarly reported to this Administration.

For immediate compliance.

(SGD) HANS LEO J. CACDAC
Administrator
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